
Ward Member Consultation Icknield Port Loop Limited Liability Partnership (LLP)  
Re-structure. 13th October 2020. 

Land at Icknield Port 
Loop at Ladywood 
Middleway included 
within the IPL LLP 
 
 

Ladywood,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
North 
Edgbaston 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Email dated 
5/8/20 to Cllr’s Sir 
Albert Bore and 
Kath Hartley.  
requesting 
comments by 
13/8/20. 

 

Email dated 
13/8/20 to Cllr’s 
Carl Rice and 
Sharon 
Thompson.  
requesting 
comments by 
13/8/20. 

No comments have been received 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
No comments have been received 
 
 

no further response.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
no further response, 
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